
End of Life (EOL) #E110722

Final Order Date: 7-Nov-22

Product Group(s) Affected: LEDs Through Hole

Product Announcement
7-Nov-2022

To continue our commitment to produce innovative products with the highest 

quality standards and provide a streamlined ordering process, we’d like to 

inform you about the following changes to our product portfolio.

A detailed part number list has been provided on the following page(s) as 

notification of product(s) that are being discontinued.

Please email the Bivar Sales and Support Team with any questions concerning 

this announcement at sales@bivar.com 

This announcement has been sent to notify you that the following product(s) have been discontinued and 

replaced (where possible).
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Part Number Alternate Part Number

R20GRN-F-0160 R20GRN-F-0120
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